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4 May 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
MECE Fundraising & Bridges Estate Agents 
 
As we continue to upgrade the school site, we have been looking at options that will provide 
a covered outside space for students to use all year round. We have looked at several options 
and have decided that the open space between the AV theatre and the library would give us 

an area of 40 ft x 40 ft that we could make usable in all 
weathers by installing a canopy, like the one in the photo.  
 
We have had several quotes for the area, with figures starting 
at an eye-watering £39,000 plus VAT. We do feel that this 
would be money well spent as this additional space would be 
a wonderful addition to the school grounds, providing a 
sheltered space that can be used during break and lunch 
times and benefit students in all year groups. 

 
We are very lucky that Bridges Estate Agents have offered to help us fund raise for this 
canopy. In addition to providing us with a very generous £250 1st prize for our recent raffle, 
Bridges will donate 15% of their fee to MECE when anyone mentions us when selling 
their house through them! This generous offer does not just apply to parents of our students, 
but extended family and friends also; it would be wonderful if we could benefit from this 
fabulous opportunity and any funds donated through this scheme will go towards our canopy. 
 
I hope you will agree that this is a good cause to 
work towards as a school and that you will share 
the details of Bridges Estate Agents’ offer with 
anyone considering using them to sell a property. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Andy Hartley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
    


